Redaction Key 



1. Page 147 of 193 - Two emails from the OPRA Request received February 17, 2020, have been removed that were included in the original response as the documents are exempted pursuant to the OPRA and the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) (20 U.S.C. § 1232g; 34 CFR Part 99).  The documents were not previously provided pursuant to OPRA they were provided to an attorney representing a student.

2. Page 169 of 193 - With reference to the OPRA Request received March 9, 2020, the HIB reports are exempt under N.J.S.A. 47:1A-1.1(17)f that deals with student records as well as grievance or disciplinary proceedings. There are also “privacy interests” at issue under N.J.S.A. 47:1A-1.1(24) and The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act. (FERPA).
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